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Memorandum 10-137 Commercial Vehicle Enforcement Contract
Renewal

    Memorandum ID: 10-137   
Memorandum Status: No Status   

MEMORANDUM 10-137

DATE: November 8, 2010
TO: Walt Wrede, City Manager
FROM: Mark Robl, Chief of Police
SUBJECT: Commercial Vehicle Enforcement Contract Renewal

The state has offered to renew our commercial vehicle enforcement contract with them for the coming year. A copy
of the new contract is attached. We have been doing commercial vehicle safety and condition inspections in Homer
for 9 years. This is a very important public safety program that should continue. I request that we obtain Council
approval to renew this contract.

Fiscal note:
Revenue: 151-731-4512 $6,720
Expenditure: 151-731 $6,720
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